



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

May 1984 Newsletter

Dear Members,

With spring finally here we hope there will be enough BMW things happening in May to make this the last short newsletter.

The April 10th meeting was attended by thirteen members and three guests; Jim Trader, Gina Klear and Carol Thrush. Leslie Braun told us that there is a possibility that we may get the club-house at Woodland Estates back when it's finished being remodeled. She also reported a balance of \$888.04 in the club funds, somewhat depleted by rally preparations. would also like to mention that as of April 10th only fifteen members have paid their dues. Please send your dues to our treasurer: Leslie Braun 3209 St. Bernard, Toledo, OH 43606.

The rally chairman, Dan Braun, reports that we have all but a few things completed and finalized for the rally. It is important that you attend Mays meeting to stuff rally packs and complete work schedules.

The Presidents report, by Ed Cook, pertained to a letter received from the MOA Club coordinator, Alice Hanes, to renew our club charter to the BMWMOA. It was unanimously approved.

Sunday morning breakfast is still at Mac's, Rt20 and I75 at 10:00am.

The May 8th meeting of the BMW Riders of Toledo will be held at 8:00pm at the home of Dan and Leslie Braun located at 3209 St. Bernard, by the Colony one block east of Brauers Deli, off Central. Please make every effort to attend, we need the help. Setton

> Dawn Pelton Newsletter Editor 1984 543 Gramercy Toledo, OH 43612 (419) 476-4879